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We regret to announce that due to the COVID-19 situation, Beerstock has been cancelled for
2020.  We hope to have it back next year where they'll be keeping the "Big Lebrewski" theme!

  

  

Original Message

  

Just a quick note to mention that Beerstock 5060-11 is tentatively scheduled for Saturday,
August 15 at Ski Lake Park in Orting, WA.  This year's theme is THE BIG LEBREWSKI (but
that's just, like, uh, our opinion, man).  Please share this information with your club and start
planning your booth and beverages.

  

Once you've spoken with your club, please send us your club's name and contact info(main
contact person, club or personal email address the club uses, and your general location/city).

  

More information is coming soon with lots of opportunities to volunteer before, during, and the
day after the event.

    Your help is invaluable.  Without you, Beerstock simply can't happen.  So please consider
being the hero we know you can be.  Thank you (thank you, thank
you) so much in advance.  Let's make Beertstock 5060-11 the best (and smoothest-running)
yet!     Brina Burke 
& your Beerstock Committee  
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